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Memorandum to: Members of the Executive Committee 
 
From:   Susan Girard 
 
Subject:  Items from the Academic Board 
             
 
 As the Academic Board will be meeting on March 20, the Report of that meeting 
may not be available for the Executive Committee meeting on March 24.  Attached is the 
documentation for the four items coming forward from the Board, subject to their 
approval on March 20: 
 
University of Toronto at Scarborough:  Calendar Changes 2003-04 (Joint programs with 

Centennial College) 
Update on Enrolment Expansion, December 2002 
Enrolment Growth Fund, Allocations for 2002-03 
School of Graduate Studies:  Proposed New Master of Visual Studies Program 
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